
From: Margarida Marcelino   
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 2:20 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: missaonuoi [MNE] ; 'Teresa Barros' ; RELINT 
< >; Águeda Silva < >; Paulo Monteiro 
< >; Ana Isabel Tavares < >; Francisco Teixeira 
< >; Augusto Serrano < >; 
sara.a.almeida ; Pedro Alexandre Monteiro Almeida > 
Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2021/186 (Portugal) - letter to the Party concerned 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Following the preliminary admission of the complaint lodged by the Montescola Foundation, the 
Portuguese Environment Agency, I.P., in addition to what was stated in the answers offered on 
July 7, 2021 and October 15, 2021, whose contents are fully reproduced, hereby presents, in 
attachment, its contributions to the Compliance Committee of the Aarhus Convention 
concerning compliance by Portugal in connection with access to environmental information 
regarding the Mina do Barroso open-pit mine (ACCC/C/2021/186). 
 
With my best regards, 
Margarida Marcelino 
 
 
Maria Margarida Marcelino 
Senior officer | national focal point to Aarhus Convention 
Environment Public Participation Unit 
Communication and Public Participation Department 

 
Rua da Murgueira 9 – Zambujal - Alfragide 
2610-124 Amadora, Portugal 
(+351) 214728284 | 214728200 
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